
                October 2015 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 It seems as if September has just flown by! This month has been quite 
busy with many meetings. We started off the month with a meeting in Rhode 
Island, and then two meetings in Pennsylvania. From there, we traveled down 
to Tennessee where we were privileged to take part in a missions conference.  
We were able to spend a few days with family in western Virginia before 
presenting our ministry during a missions Sunday at a church in Chattanooga.  

 Last week, we were in a missions conference in North Carolina at a 
church where we have many friends and some family. Each of these meetings 
was a great blessing to us, and we are so thankful for the opportunities we had 
to meet new friends and present our ministry in Labrador to these churches. 

 We always enjoy meeting other missionaries and hearing about their 
burden for their fields of service. Our hearts have been stirred many times for 
the needs all around the world. It is wonderful to hear other missionaries 
preach and challenge people about missions and reaching people with the 
Gospel. 

 Our support level is currently 78%. Several new churches have joined 
with us in the last few weeks to help us reach Labrador with the Gospel. We 
praise God for His provision for us. We are praying for a certain goal to be 
reached by the new year. Please continue to pray that God would provide the 
remaining support quickly so we can move to Labrador in April, Lord willing. 

 We look forward to taking part in several missions conferences this 
month in Maryland, Pennsylvania, and North Carolina. Please continue to 
pray for Christy as the pregnancy progresses. Her due date is November 14th. 
Vera is growing by leaps and bounds and is excited about being a big sister as 
well. Thank you so much for your prayers, support, and love for us as we 
endeavor to serve God! 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, and Vera Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16


